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HEALTH AND SAFETY NOTICE 
We have been advised to carry out a risk assessment by our local HSE advisor; the following 
advice is for everyone's safety. 

Camping, especially at any time of year, is potentially hazardous, so the following precautions 
are recommended: 

� During the day when the Sun shines potential blinding can occur if you look at the Sun 
thereby not seeing knarled tree roots - so please wear darkened safety goggles. 

� Campsites are noisy - please wear ear protection. 

� When cooking using gas, meths, or  wood, potentially poisonous fumes are given off which 
can cause respiratory problems - please wear facemask. 

� When cooking using a flame, whether naked or not, sparks could cause clothing to ignite 
- please wear flame resistant clothing. 

� Alcohol can induce rowdy behaviour so all alcohol must be left at the site office. 

� Due to the risk of food poisoning (we could put a name in here but due to the Data Protection 
Act we are not allowed to do so) no food will be served during the hours of daylight. Due to a 
recent European amendment, night-time has now to be included in this exclusion. 

� With tents being so close together [a minimum of 22.7341 metres due to fire regulations], 
neighbouring campers have requested a 7:30 curfew on campers being out of their tents. 

� Grass can be slippery, even when dry, so please do not walk on the grass. 

� The footpaths and roads are slippery when wet, so no walking on wet footpaths or roads. 

� When falling on a dry footpath or road, severe bruising and bleeding can occur if you fall. 
Broken limbs have also been known to have been caused as a direct result of falling on dry 
footpaths and roads. So no walking on dry footpaths or roads. 

� Trees, when old and decrepit, have been known to fall down occasionally even causing 
injury to campers. In the very near future all trees will be felled in an attempt to not let them 
grow old thereby saving campers from further injury. 

� The car park is for cars only. Cars are dangerous and have even been known to knock 
people down causing both mild and severe injuries. Consequently the car park is for cars 
only. Pedestrians are banned AT ALL TIMES. 

� It was noted that in the autumn of 1746, a man and a woman entered a tent and were 
never seen again for the duration of the visit. Consequently tents have been deemed as 
potential black holes and campers must not enter any tent at any time. 

We do hope that you will adhere to these new Health & Safety Regulations. Should you 
have any queeries place consult the Warden. 
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